
‭Dear Parents,‬

‭In order to better meet the needs of our busy families, we offer two extended care programs.‬
‭You may take advantage of either of these programs to lengthen your child’s‬‭scheduled‬

‭school days‬‭!‬

‭To ensure a safe environment, we can‬‭only have 10‬‭students per session‬‭and we need‬‭1‬‭-day‬
‭advance notice‬‭if your child will be attending‬‭Care‬‭Bear Club‬‭or‬‭Stay and Play.‬

‭To Sign Up:‬
‭“Sign-Up Genius” Link found at‬‭www.hillsidepreschoolnj.com‬

‭Click the Parent Portal Tab‬

‭**NOTE**‬
‭If there is not a spot available for your child on a particular day,‬

‭we hope you will join us another day!‬

‭To Pay:‬
‭You will be billed on Brightwheel for these services at the end of the week that they attend.‬

‭Warmly,‬

‭💜‬‭Miss Tara‬
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